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0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

1000 Rioc Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

RECEIVED

JUN 13 1973

OIL CON. CoMm. /
DIST. 3

Attention: Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

Gentlemen:

Re: Plugging and Abandonment
John Lemley & Juanita Franks
Greathouse #l, F-10-23N-1W
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

On May 11, 1973, we wrote your office advising that the above
well had been plugged, and we requested that you furnish a
release to The Aetna Casualty and Surety Company so that the
One-Well Plugging and Indemnity Bond could be cancelled.

To date we have not received a reply. Will you please advise
us by return mail how soon we may expect to receive the release
on this bond. A self-addressed, postage-paid envelope is
enclosed for your convenience in replying.
Very truly yours,
PLOOD & PETERSON, INC.
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